ECONOMY, ENVIRONMENT AND PLACE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE CHAIR’S REPORT

The Economy, Environment &Place Scrutiny Committee has met twice since the last Council
meeting.

The first was a scheduled meeting in which we reviewed work from the BID and asked the Cabinet to
engage with them over free parking at Christmas and the lights switch on and also to present a car

parking policy for the next meeting.

We then scrutinised the Recycling recommendations from the cross party group and the new
chargeable garden waste service.

Also we scrutinised the University Growth Corridor recommendations and plans.

We held a second unscheduled meeting following two call-in’s by the Labour group.

The first call in for the Cabinet decision on the UGC was rejected by committee. The second call-in
on the recycling changes was upheld and sent back to Cabinet for further review.

The next meeting is scheduled for December.

Councillor G White
Chair



